
 

 

9 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Our NEW Competitive Dance Group is ON tomorrow after school 
Thursday 10 November from 15:30 to 16:45 
in the Performance Space 
 
For any 7s, 8s and 9s who have a passion for dance... ALL welcome, just come along! 
 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


